From: Ginny Ball

Sent: Sunday, July 10, 2011 2:46 PM

To: CommServ

Subject: Boundary Review Committee

I just heard that there may be some boundary changes in LA County for the Supervisors. My husband and I live in Whittier and have a VERY close relationship with Supervisor Don Knabe. I know the other Supervisors by name and face; but it would be very disappointing to have the Supervisor for Whittier changed. Don Knabe has been our Supervisor for years, he knows our area and responds quickly to our needs. I have been chair of many Whittier projects and have worked closely with Supervisor Don Knabe. Please do not put Whittier in a different District with a different Supervisor.

We are leaving and will be out of town on the 11th and 13th so will not be able to go to the meetings planned. That is why I am emailing you.

Thank you, Virginia (Ginny) Ball